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The Clinton Chamber of Commerce 
will be hosting a political forum to 
hear from the candidates in the up-
coming municipal elections on Thurs-
day, April 20, from 7 until 9 p.m. at 
South Point Business Park. The event 
is open to the public and is free. The 
moderator, Gerad Hardy, will ask the 
candidates a series of questions, in 
addition to all participating politi-
cal candidates being introduced and 
given three minutes for brief remarks 
about themselves. 
“This election will be a critical one 

Chamber to hold political forum for Clinton’s 2017 municipal election
for the City of Clinton. 
There are at least two 
candidates for all po-
sitions except for 
the Mayor and Al-
derman for Ward 
3 positions,” said 
Gerad Hardy, the 
2017 political 
forum chairman 
for the Clinton 
Chamber of Com-
merce. “We plan to 
utilize modern media, 
which offers a unique 
opportunity to share with 

Clinton citizens important 
information about their 

elected officials. 
We are planning 
to share record-
ed interviews 
of candidates 
who choose to 
participate on 
the Chamber’s 
website politi-

cal page. We will 
also plan to offer 

live stream video of 
the Political Forum on 

the Chamber’s Facebook 

social media page on the night of 
the event, pending no impediments,” 
said Hardy. 
“We believe that the format for the 

political forum, as well as the ques-
tions we have submitted for the can-
didates, should allow citizens to be 
more informed. The format allows 
for our candidates to be asked three 
questions that all will answer, and 
two randomly selected questions for 
each candidate selected from com-
munity submitted questions.” 
For more information, contact the 

Clinton Chamber of Commerce at 
601-924-5912.


